
 

 

Teacher-Led Club 
Tuesday 9th January 2024 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
Your child has expressed an interest in attending football Club on Mondays after school. The club will 
run from 3.20pm to 4.15pm and is open to children in Years 3 and 4. The dates of the club are listed 
below: 
 
Monday 15th January  
Monday 22nd January  
Monday 29th January  
Monday 5th February  
Half-term 
Monday 19th February  
Monday 26th February  
Monday 4th March   
Monday 11th March  
Monday 18th March No teacher-led clubs due to Teaching & Learning Week 
 
The club will take place on the school field, collection will be from the children’s entrance gate on Hall 
Road.  
 
Please ensure your child has a water bottle and suitable P.E/football kit on this day. They must have 
shin-pads. In the event of poor weather conditions, a text message will be sent out by 1pm on the day. 
 
If your child would like to attend, please return the permission slip below to Mr Knight. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mr Knight, Mr Simpson, Mr Slade and Mr Robinson 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



ps   

 

Football Club slip: Please return to Mr Knight 
 

Name of child and class         
 

I would like my child to attend the club. 
 
Parent/ carer signature:      Date:      
 
Emergency contact number:             
 
Medical needs:              
 
Going home arrangements:             

 


